
Second Floor Rooms Third Floor Rooms Cabins

201 Queen bed, 2 guests 
max

301 Queen bed, 2 guests 
max

Alder Queen bed and 
futon, 3 guests max

202 Queen bed, 2 guests 
max

302 Queen bed, 2 guests 
max

Fir Queen bed, 2 guests 
max

203 Queen bed, 2 guests 
max

304 Queen bed, 2 guests 
max

Lodgepole Queen bed, 
full size bed, and futon, 5 
guests max

204 Queen bed, 2 guests 
max

305 Queen bed, 2 guests 
max

Pinecone Queen bed, full
size bed, and futon, 5 
guests max

205 Queen bed, 2 guests 
max

306 Queen bed, 2 guests 
max

Spruce Queen bed and 
full size bed, 4 guests 
max

206 Queen bed, 2 guests 
max

308 Queen bed, 2 guests 
max

Sugar Queen bed, 2 
guests max

208 Queen bed, 2 guests 
max

311 Two queen beds, 4 
guests max

Sumac Queen bed, full 
size bed, and futon, 5 
guests max

209 Queen bed and 
hideaway bed, 3 guests 
max

312 Queen bed and two 
twin beds, 4  guests max

Tamarack Queen bed 
and futon, 3 guests max

212 Two-bedroom unit, 
Queen bed and twin-size 
day bed, 3 guests max

315 Queen bed and two 
twin beds, 4  guests max

213 Two bedroom unit, 
Queen bed and two twin 
beds, 4  guests max

316 Queen bed and two 
twin beds, 4  guests max

216 Two-bedroom unit, 
Queen bed and twin-size 
day bed, 3 guests max

217 Two-bedroom unit, 
Queen bed and two twin 
beds, 4  guests max

Check-in after 3 p.m. for rooms and cabins

Check-out 11 a.m.


